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 Caspar & Celia 

Berendsen

SUPC2016/0077/T 25/01/2016  09:28:56 Dear Mr. Oxford,

Whilst we are most impacted by the removal of this tree, being the only house that looks right at this 

magnificent tree, we SUPPORT the removal of it.  We went to visit the tree this weekend with our 

gardener and it does look sick, so something needs to happen at some point.

We do however respectfully request that Mr. and Mrs. Gardiner replace the tree with the largest 

specimen possible in the site.  In our recent planning application many neighbours asked us to do the 

same and we were delighted to ensure the largest possible specimens are part of our plans.  

The planning application refers to a replacement tree of 12-14cm in girth, our experts believe it should 

be possible to put a semi-mature specimen of up to 30cm in girth in place, which would create much 

greater instance impact and be much more pleasing for the neighbourhood. 

Kind regards,

Caspar & Celia

Grove Lodge

Admirals Walk

Hampstead

NW3 6RS
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